# St Ursula's Catholic Primary School

# **Weekly News Bulletin**

Date - 5.9.25

School Values Winners (Awards will be starting Friday 12 <sup>th</sup> September)	
EYFS & Key Stage 1	Key Stage 2
Faith –	Faith –
Respect –	Respect –
Kindness –	Kindness –
Honesty -	Honesty -
Resilience -	Resilience -

#### **Whole School**

**Music Tuition at St Ursula's** - If you are interested in your child having Music tuition, please complete the form on the following link: <a href="https://forms.gle/1ToCsViFnX4xo14X9">https://forms.gle/1ToCsViFnX4xo14X9</a>

#### **Walking Home Permission:**

As a school we only allow children in Year 5 & 6 to walk home alone if their parents have signed the necessary forms. Permission has to be obtained so that we have accurate information for our end of day dismissal – safeguarding our pupils is our paramount concern.

We request that children in Year 5 & 6 do not walk to the Key Stage 1 Playground to meet their parents as this will further congest an already tight space.

### **Nursery**

It has been lovely to meet our Nursery children and families for the first 'Stay & Play' session. For further details and information about transition to Nursery, please refer to the letter sent 1.07.2025. We all know that we are going to have and amazing year together!

# Reception

Welcome to all our Reception pupils and families. Over the next few weeks, all Reception pupils will participate in the statutory baseline assessment (RBA). The purpose of the assessment is to provide the starting point for a progress measure that will help parents understand how well schools support their pupils to progress between Reception and Year 6. Rather than being a 'test', the assessments are a series of short activities that pupils will complete with a teacher.

Please use the following link for more information:

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reception-baseline-assessment-information-for-parents/reception-baseline-assessment-information-for-parents

PE Days are Wednesday. Children should come into school with their PE kit on.

#### Reminder:

Please label ALL school uniform and PE kits, lunch boxes/bags, school bags and water bottles. It is so important that these are all labelled to reduce the risk of someone losing or misplacing their items.

No crisps, chocolates, sweets or nuts – including chocolate spread – should be in the children's lunchboxes. A small cake or treat is fine – as long as it does not contain nuts.

Please can your child bring in a photo of their family. We would like to make a display of our families in our classroom and encourage the children to talk about their families. Thank you.

## Year 1

#### **Advanced notice:**

Week commencing **22/9/25**- children will need to wear their PE kits on Monday and Wednesday this week, instead of the Tuesday; due to a change in PE day.

week, instead of the fuesday, due to a change in PE	i uay.
Ye	ar 2
No updates	
Ye	ar 3
No updates	
Ye	ar 4
No updates	
Ye	ar 5
No updates	
Ye	ar 6

Welcome back, we hope you had a wonderful Summer!

A date for your diary: On **Friday 19<sup>th</sup> September** we will be hosting a Year 6 Residential meeting @ 3:30pm in the Key Stage 2 Hall. During this meeting we will be sharing information about our 3-day school trip that will be taking place in June 2026. Information regarding the venue and costings will also be shared.

## St Joseph's

It has been lovely to welcome the children back this week- they have remembered the routines of St Joseph's really well!